
SHPFA Reminders 

 

 

SHPFA is excited for another great school year!  Please check out the following reminders: 

1. Join SHPFA!  Please see the attached flyer for additional information on membership dues. 

 

2.  Follow us on our social media channels to never miss an update: 

 

3.   Join us tomorrow for a fun night at Diane’s Water Ice! 

  
4.  Volunteer to be a Room Parent or SHPFA Liaison.  Many classes still need volunteers – 

please check with your child’s teacher. 


